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Hello John

| _ have comments to make which | would hope you take into account when
considering this application.

This premises has always been used as storage for the commercial business below it, as such has not been a
concern as the upstairs terraces were never used, but as most of the adjoining properties have upper floors
that are residential with some family units, this now dees cause concern about safety and protection for
residents / families living here.

Majority of terraces to these upper floors do not have barriers/ fencing to protect from anybody over seeing or
anyone walking over onto other terraces therefore attaching these conditions below may help.

1) The use of the terrace should not be permitted by the public, there has been robbery by such use
previously.

2) No smoking on the terrace.

3) Operating hours should be restricted up to 7 pm and no late nights.
4) No music or noise to be audible at adjoining premises

| do hope you will take our concerns seriously.

Sincerely
R. Gohil
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